

New Jersey Building Officials Association, Inc.

John Fiedler, President 379 South Branch Road, Hillsborough, NJ 08844 www.newjerseyboa.com

August 31, 2023

Cindy Davis, Chairman ICC Nominating Committee c/o Dominic Sims, CEO International Code Council 900 Montclair Road Birmingham, AL35213

RE: ICC Candidate Support

Dear Chairwoman Davis and Members of the Nominating Committee,

Please accept this letter of support of candidate Michael Savage, in his bid as Director at Large of the International Code Council.

Mr. Savage has demonstrated a commitment of service in both the professional and personal communities in which he is involved. His extensive resume and input on many boards and committees highlight his dedication to service and betterment of the building industry.

Mr. Savage has continuously shown his commitment and dedication throughout his tenure on the ICC Board of Directors. The New Jersey Building Officials Association encourages the Nominations Committee to support him as Director at Large of the International Code Council. Given the opportunity, I believe he is well prepared to be a fine representative of the ICC.

Sincerely

John Fiedler,

President, NJBOA